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Dynamite blasting in Lot 106 residential 
development 

 
(Kahnawake – 29, Onerahtókha/ April 2014) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform residents in the South Texas area of upcoming 
drilling and blasting of bedrock in the Lot 106 new development for water and sewer 
main installations.  
 
The contractor Dyfotech will perform the procedures beginning Monday, May 4th from 
7am to 4pm. The works are expected to last approximately five work days.  
 
During the blasting procedures, the area will be closed off to the public and full security 
measures will be in place. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please contact the 
Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016 if further information is required. 
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